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MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 7, 1976 

BARRY ROTH 

JIM CONNOR 

Honorary Membership 
Chevy Chase Club 

The President has reviewed the attached letter from the 
Chevy Chase Club and has indicated that he would like to 
accept the honorary membership. 

If this can be arranged, please follow up with appropriate 
action. 

cc: Dick Cheney 

• 

Digitized from Box C52 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



CHEVY CHASE CLUB 
CHEVY CHASE. MARYLAND 20015 

December 1, 1976 

My dear Mr. President: 

The Board of Governors of the Chevy Chase Club 
has the honor to extend to you, as President of the United 
States, Honorary Membership in our Club. 

We hop.e that you will accept this Honorary 
Membership, which would continue for your lifetime, and 
render all facilities of the Club available to you and 
your immediate family. 

It is our sincere hope that your schedule in 
the years ahead will permit you and your family many hours 
of relaxation at our fine Club. 

The President 
1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, N. W. 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

II 

Most sincerely, 

' I )) 
rr . • If I 

Mifi;:~~~:c~:~~ 
President 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 7, 1976 

MEMORANDUM FOR: RED CAVANEY 

FROM: JIM CONNOR 

The attached booklet entitled nFor All the Statesn was received 
by the President from Dean Sayre when he attended church at the 
Cathedral on Sunday last. The President wants to be sure that 
that this is mentioned in the thank you letter to Dean Sayre. 

Please follow-up with appropriate action . 

• 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 6, 1976 

Trudy, 

Will you please help me with the following 
items: 

1. The President said he received from 
Dean Sayre the attached booklet entitled 

"For All The States." He wanted to be sure 
he received a nice thank you. He gave this 
to the President yesterday when he attended 
church at the Cathedral. I thought I would 
send this to you first in case someone in 
the Advance Office were going to write a 
note this should be included. 

2. Letter from Millard West regarding 
membership in the Chevy Chase Club. The 
President has seen this letter and he does 
want to accept the honorary membership. 
Please forward to the proper staff person. 

3. Letter from George F. Hartnett. The 
President has not seen this letter, it was 
simply forwarded to me. Pls. send to I·~ 
appropriate person for handling. ~,(r 

Thanks 

Dorothy 




